
August 28, 2024

Dear Galveston ISD School Board:

Each year the Ball High Basketball Program takes the challenge of turning boys into young
men. In past years, we have traveled to places such as Austin, Dallas, Corpus, Tampa,
Orlando, Pensacola and Edmonton, Canada. It is our belief that opportunities like this help
broaden their view of the world.

We are asking for your consent to travel to Tampa, Florida to represent Ball High in competitions
against local high schools in Tampa. The dates of travel are December 27th through December
29th, 2024.

With the gracious help of Mike Evans and his foundation, we hope to visit several local sites and
attend the Buccaneers/Panthers football game.

With grateful appreciation,

Jerald Temple
Head Boys Basketball
Ball High School


